
NORTHWEST  TENNESSEE  PHOTOGRAPHY  CLUB  MINUTES 
April 8, 2010 

 
 
 
Tim Matlock of Matlock Studios in Dresden, TN, was guest speaker at the April meeting 
of NWTPC. He discussed the types of photos taken at their studio and showed examples.   
 
The business meeting was called to order by our president, Richard Griffin.   
 
Arrangements were discussed for the Field Trip to LBL April 24th.  See the website for 
up to date information regarding this trip.   
 
Other field trips were discussed 
 
The theme for the May 13th meeting is flowers. It should be a picture taken since the 
April meeting.   
 
Next month’s meeting will be 6:30, May 13th at the Obion County Library.  Linda 
Harrelson will be presenting the program on “How to make an Online Photo Book”. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


